

Angela E. Jangula, Superintendent

P.O. Box 89

Phone: (623) 374-5588

Fax: (623) 374-5046

Black Canyon City, AZ 85324

email: ajangula@canonsd50.com

August 2, 2021

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Welcome to the new school year! We are happy to see our returning students as well as our new students. Meet the Teacher is on Wednesday, August 4, 2021 from 4:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. Please plan on attending to learn more about the expectations for the coming year. If you do not wish to attend in person, a link to a pre-recorded video will be available on www.canon50.org on that day.

Welcome to our new staff members: Kitchen Staff, Celeste Cone; 5th grade teacher, Shelagh Colledge; Exceptional Services Director, Maggie Easton; and Counselor, John Pettingill.

COVID-19 cases have been increasing in Yavapai County and Arizona. The Centers for Disease Control (CDC) recommend that masks be worn indoors by all individuals (age 2 and older) who are not fully vaccinated. Mask usage in the classroom is highly recommended. However, your decision to have your child(ren) wear a mask or not is your personal preference. Additionally, classrooms are arranged to provide the recommended three-foot distance also recommended by the CDC. Cleaning occurs on a regular basis each day as well.

The school buildings are in the process of having new roofing materials installed that should be completed by October. Students will not be allowed in the vicinity of active installation.

Also, please do not drive through the bus drop-off/fire lane near the gym when dropping off your child(ren) in the morning.

We will have the trout program back this year. Volleyball season will be starting soon.

We are excited to be back in session!

Sincerely,

Trinka Hall Principal

Angela E. Jangula Superintendent